
Youth WIN Team Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, May 26, 2020, 5:00 PM 

 

In Attendance by Zoom: Beth Boemler, Mary Beth Harper, Chuck Healy, Izzy Massey, Genny Schumaker, 

Jeff Woodhouse 

 

Beth reported that Phase 2 of MUMC’s COVID-19 return plan will begin on June 1. Allows for limited 

gathering at homes, commercial locations, or the church parking lot with social distancing, etc. Planning 

on having some small groups meet outside at church soon. Beth is also planning some porch visits with 

youth.   

 

Discussed everyone’s disappointment with the cancellation of the planned summer activities. Beth 

reported that parents were supportive of her decision.  

 

Discussed new summer activity, a Minecraft which will allow for play anytime. Well be some set times 

for Minecraft get-togethers.  

 

In response to a question about ministry resources, Beth reported that there are a number of good 

Facebook groups for youth directors, which are great support.  

 

The last week of on-line Youth Group had 44 participants, which is lower than the on-line high, which 

overall was lower than pre-COVID in person YG.  

 

Discussed Fall Kickoff, at which time we hope to be in Phase 3, where the MUMC facility will be mostly 

available with intentional distancing practicing in place. Working on ideas.  

 

Beth noted that she has planned making evangelization the theme for 2020-2021, but will hold off on 

that for now. 

 

Discussed YG leader expectations for next year, which include more intentional hospitality and 

communication by the adult leaders. Will help by making calls later in the summer to help get everyone 

back at YG in the fall.  

 

Discussed reviewing our metrics and goals later in the summer.  

 

Next Meeting: Monday, June 22 at 5:00 PM via Zoom.  

 

 

 


